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PTA Spirit Night Tuesday!


https://1f50.edulnk.com/e/95y8u/40fTR_?__$u__

The Kaysville creamerv s

| MAIN STREET IAYSVILLE UT 84027

Tuesday, November 29

400 - 400 pm.

Come support a wondertul local business with a
o wonderful winter menu including hot chocolate

and help the PTA tund Reflex for our school!
share with your neighbors and family so

they can help support Creekside Comets!

“ K



https://1f50.edulnk.com/e/95y8u/mN8V7o?__$u__

Giving Tuesday

Santa needs your help!
Dear Parents,

We need your help! You can make the holidays merry and bright for a student in need by
shopping for the Jr. High Spree Sub-for-Santa. All shopping is done through Amazon Wish Lists,
making it a fast and easy way to give where you live! This initiative will be open until Monday,
December 5. Get started by going to https://www.daviseducationfoundation.org/donate/jr-high-
sub-for-santa

If you would like to donate cash to holiday assistance programs, you can do so at
https://dsdgive.net/event/968

As always, we thank you for your support.

Sincerely,
Creekside Elementary and the Davis Education Foundation


https://1f50.edulnk.com/e/95y8u/SUnsv-?__$u__
https://1f50.edulnk.com/e/95y8u/SUnsv-?__$u__
https://1f50.edulnk.com/e/95y8u/9yZptd?__$u__

Santa needs your help!

Bring holiday cheer to a child in need.

Serve a junior high student in need this holiday
season by shopping through Davis Education
Foundation's Jr. High Spree Sub-for-Santa.

Go to daviseducationfoundation.org/amazon to
make a student’s holiday wishes come true!
Students have added clothing items they need and
a gift they would like to their school's Amazon
Wishlist. All you have to do is shop the list!
Shopping is open now - December 5th.

Thank you for your support!

DAVIS
EDUCATION

FOUNMDATION
EE THE CONMECTION



https://1f50.edulnk.com/e/95y8u/ZWyMkr?__$u__

Reminder: Thank you for working to keep Creekside

accessible!

Please only use the accessible parking spaces if you have the
required parking permit displayed in your vehicle.

If you utilize the drop-off/pick-up lane in front of the school, thank
you for remembering to keep the crosswalk clear. It is
imperative that we keep our building accessible to all students,
staff, and visitors. If someone parks in the accessible parking
spot, they need to be able to access the school via the crosswalk
and accessible ramp. Thank you for Being Kind! shtesnc o 75080950

Creekside Elementary

Email: jschow@dsdmail.net

Website: https://creekside.davis.k12.ut.us/

Location: 275 West Mutton Hollow Rd, Kaysville, UT, USA
Phone: 801-402-3650

Jenny Schow

Jenny is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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